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AFFECTS 16071340 HEADLIGHT ADAPTER

Pending further information from Ford - use of plow high beams is not recommended in order to avoid 

potential glare from the rear of the plow.  This TSB will be updated as soon as more information is available.

INFORMATION

INSTRUCTIONS

This is still being investigated by Ford.  Some 2023 superduties do not have the high beam in the truck 

upfitter connector, so it cannot be disabled by the plow harness.

The plow high beams work normally - but the truck high beams are not disabled.
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